
MEET AND GREET 

FLOCK HEALTH 
All things sheep! 

Come for mulled wine and a mingle with likeminded people. Meet 

our vets Dr Charlotte Power-Kane MRCVS and Dr Isla Macmillan 

MRCVS and discuss upcoming plans for 2023 and make sure 

you're prepared before lambing gets going. 

Find out about our club membership and how it could benefit you 

and your flock! Get updated with the latest APHA Welfare Pathway 

funding and services we can offer you and your flock. 

We would like to hear your opinions on matters which are important 

to you and your targets. 

Let us know if you can attend on 01872 225599 or email us on 

reception@kenwynvets.co.uk. 

We look forward to seeing ewe! 




